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Peter Alberg (adpce.ad)

From: Public Comment <Comment@adeq.state.ar.us>
Sent: Friday, September 13, 2024 11:02 AM
To: Peter Alberg (adpce.ad)
Subject: Fw: Comment regarding Regulation 6 -Permanent Swine CAFOS Moratorium for BRW

 

From: Jennifer Heaney <jheaney7@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, September 12, 2024 4:07 PM 
To: Public Comment 
Subject: Comment regarding Regulation 6 -Permanent Swine CAFOS Moratorium for BRW  
  
Good Afternoon, 

As a citizen of our beautiful state, I am writing to voice my support for this moratorium to protect one of our states 
greatest treasures.  In short: 

- I support a permanent moratorium on CAFOs in the Buffalo River Watershed. 

- I oppose issuing any new permits for swine CAFOs in the BRW. 

- Please void the four non-operational permits currently located in the BRW, so they cannot be reactivated in the future. 

 

My greatest appreciation for your time and service to our state.  

 

Best regards, 

 
--  
Jennifer Heaney, Esq. 


